WHATCOM COUNTY PUBLIC SAFETY BUILDING
SHERIFF’'S OFFICE 311 Grand Avenue
Bellingham, WA 98225-4038
BILL ELFO
SHERIFF (360) 778-6600
MEMO
To: Jack Louws, County Executive
From: Sheriff Bill Elfo, Directorf
John Gargett, Deputy Director
Whatcom County Sheriff’s Office Division of Emergency Management
Subject: Ferndale School District Emergency Management Services Contract
Date: October 23, 2019

The attached Contract for Services Agreement specifies the terms whereby the Whatcom
County Sheriff's Office Division of Emergency Management (WCSO-DEM) will provide
emergency management services to the Ferndale School District.

WCSO-DEM will provide emergency management services that, as detailed in Exhibit A: Scope
of Work, include planning, training, and exercise deliverables.

The Ferndale School District will pay WCSO-DEM $40,000 per year for these services.
This is a five-year contract and runs from 01/01/2019 through 12/31/2023.

Please contact John Gargett (jgargett@co.whatcom.wa.us, 778-7160) if you have any
questions.

Our Vision: The Office of Sheriff: Dedicated fo making Whatcom County the Safest in the State through Excellence in Public Safety.



